
MATTHEW 25: 35-36

For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, 

I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was naked and you clothed me,  
I was sick and you visited me, I was in prison and you came to me”.


In accordance with scripture, and on behalf of the congregation of Grace Presbyterian Church, 
the Deacons administer the Deacon’s Benevolence Fund.


Benevolence is different than charity.  The benevolence fund a powerful way to bless an 
individual or a family within our congregation in need, or an individual or family in need outside 
of our congregation. 


The Deacons recommend that you prayerfully consider offerings to the Deacon’s benevolence 
fund so that we may offer financial help to those in need.  There is a “Benevolence Offerings” 
box in the back of the sanctuary.  You may also designate your checks to go to the deacon’s 
benevolence fund, or you may use our online donation platform via the PCA Foundation to 
designate an offering to the Deacon’s Benevolence Fund.  


If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact any of the Deacons.
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